
 
 
  

 
 

                                          
 

 23rd July, 2024 
To, 
The Manager, 
BSE SME Platform 
Department of Corporate Services,  
25th Floor P.J. Towers,  
Dalal Street Fort, Mumbai - 400 001 
 
BSE Scrip Code: 544013 
 
Subject: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 
Dear Sir,  
 
With reference to our earlier disclosure made on 3rd July, 2024 for commencement of business 
operation at the new Hospital of Company situated at 50, Tilak Marg, Thandla, District Jhabua - 
457777 (M.P.), it is our great pleasure to inform to the shareholders of Company that we have added 
and installed HIGH TECHNOLOGY CT SCAN MACHINE for providing better health 
solutions and treatment to the patients.  
 
Accordingly due to above new initiatives, the Company will strong its position for the new Thandla 
hospitals and support in growth of financials of the Company in near future. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For KK SHAH HOSPITALS LIMITED 
 
 
 
 
AMIT SHAH 
MANAGING DIRECTOR 
DIN -09119113 
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